
WINTER CAMP – FEBRUARY 3 – 5 

It was beautiful weather for a mid-winter camp.  Clarke had set up the night 

before, but Judy, Di and Spirit set up on the Friday afternoon.  After a short 

snowshoe from Roger and Cheryl’s cabin just outside of Riding Mountain Park, we 

reached out usual camp spot which Clarke had already packed down for us! 

 

Saturday morning, Kari and Michael joined us for a snowshoe out to Katherine 

lake.  Cheryl and Roger also joined us for our pre-excursion hot chocolate and 

Judy’s freshly baked cookies (in Di’s oven on her woodstove). 

Clarke and Di spent another night at camp – and enjoyed a beautiful ‘almost’ 

moonlit snowshoe out to Lake Katherine. 

We packed up camp Sunday morning – hauling our stuff back to our vehicles. 

Thanks to all who participated – and hoping others will join us in the future! 

Di Ingram 


